
 

From the desk of 

MRS. BREZONICK 
Second Grade, Plat School 

September 9, 2013 

Dear Parents, 

Your student has taken his/her first spelling test for the year.  My policy is on 

Mondays or the first day of the week - the students will take a pretest.  If your 

child does well on the pretest with either 100% or 1 missed word he / she will 

receive a challenge list to study.  On the last day of the week the class will be given 

the post test.  The spelling grade is based on the post test so it is important to 

study during the week whether you have the regular or challenge words.  If you have 

questions don’t hesitate contacting me.  The words are also listed on my webpage so 

you don’t have to wait until Monday to start studying.  Good Luck learning the new 

words. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 
Mrs. Brezonick 

 

 


